
  

 

December 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Wellbeing Award for Schools (WAS) 
 
As you may know already, John Mason School is working towards achieving the Wellbeing Award for 
Schools. 
 
In order to ensure that we improve the support we offer, we want to understand how well we are 
currently supporting the emotional wellbeing of our students.  For this reason, we are asking parents 
and students at our school to complete an anonymous survey.  As parents, you will find the Parent 
Link for the survey at https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-
survey/5de4e658c1a19. 
 
The following information will explain about both the survey process and how the information 
gathered will be utilised. 
 
Why are we writing to parents/carers? 
 
We are asking for your permission to invite your child to complete the survey.  If you are happy for 
your child to do this then you do not need to do anything.  However, if you do not want your child to 
complete the questionnaire then please let us know by notifying your child’s form tutor by . 
 
If we do not hear from you, we will assume you are happy for your child to take the survey.  Please 
be assured that by deciding against you or your child taking part in the survey will not disadvantage 
your or your child in any way.  However, for our results to be meaningful we need at least 50% 
uptake of our parent population. 
 
If you are unsure about whether you would like to take part and you have some questions about the 
survey, you are welcome to contact Miss Natalie Uzzell via office.4126@johnmason.oxon.sch.uk. 
 
Why has my child been asked to take part and what will they do? 
 
The survey has been specifically designed for students.  It is a survey which should take about 15 
minutes to complete at school.  The answers your child gives to the questionnaire will not be seen by 
their friends or teachers – unless they choose an adult to help them complete the questions. 
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What will happen with the information that your child gives us? 
 
The information from the survey will help our school improve its work in providing better provision 
for emotional wellbeing and mental health.  All information collected is anonymous and will be kept 
confidential. 
 
What we need parents/carers to do 
 
We would really appreciate it if you could complete the survey via the school website or by using the 
link above. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, particularly in this vital area of school life. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mat Davies 
Assistant Headteacher: Character and Ethos 
Wellbeing Award for Schools Lead 
 
 


